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This memo is in response to a Request for Additional Information sent to the Pete King for Congress Committee. Due to 
human error there were 2 contributions above the campagin limits.
A contribution of $4,000 was made to the Friends of Chris Smith Committee on 7/27/20 and a contribution of $4,000 was 
made to Zeldin for Congress on 7/27/20. Letters have been sent to each Committee requesting a refund of $2,000 from 
each Committee. Copies of each letter were sent to Brian Buhr at the FEC.
If any further information or action is needed please contact Anne Rosenfeld at (516) 509 6039 or 
petekingforcongress@yahoo.com.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,
Anne Rosenfeld
Treasurer
Pete King for Congress Committee
Post Office Box 1428
Seaford, NY 11783
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Congressman Peter T. King
Washington, D.C.

2nd District. New York

July 3. 2021

Dear Treasurer

J

»

Sincerely,

.-i — 
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Friends of Chris Smith 
Post Office Box 3184 
Hamilton, NJ 08619

Anne Rosenfeld
Treasurer
Pete King for Congress Committee

The refund is so the Committee will comply with Federal Election 
Commission rules and regulations. I request that the contribution be 
mailed to the Pete King for Congress Committee at Post Office Box 1428, 
Seaford, NY 11783. If there are any questions, I can be reached at (516) 
509 6039. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

This letter is being sent to formally request a refund of $2,000 due to 
an excess contribution for the election. A contribution of $4,000 was made 
on July 27, 2020.
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P.O. Box 14B8 Seaford, IVY 11783 - wvvw.peteking.com
[paid for by the pete king for congress committee I



Congressman Peter T. King
Washington, D.C.

2nd District, New York

July 3, 2021

Dear Treasurer

J

Sincerely,

Anne Rosenfeld
Treasurer
Pete King for Congress Committee

The refund is so the Committee will comply with Federal Election 
Commission rules and regulations. I request that the contribution be 
mailed to the Pete King for Congress Committee at Post Office Box 1428, 
Seaford, NY 11783. If there are any questions, I can be reached at (516) 
509 6039. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Zeldin for Congress 
47 Flintrock Drive 
Shirley, NY 11967

This letter is being sent to formally request a refund of $2,000 due to 
an excess contribution for the election. A contribution of $4,000 was made 
on July 27, 2020.
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P.O. Box 14EB Seaford, IMY 11783 - www.pEtEking.com
I PAID FOR BY THE PETE KING FOR CONGRESS COMMITTEE]
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